
DUXBURY HISTORICAL COMMISSION 

Minutes: July 29, 2010  

Present: Laura Doherty, Norman Tucker, Lee Adams, Terry Vose, Jim Nihan 

 

Meeting was brief in order to follow agenda as posted 

Terry noted that the DHC will have office space in the Tarkiln Community Center when work, there, is 

completed.  Also reminded members of the need for a mission statement.  Expressed his interest in a 

possible Native American archaeology survey for Duxbury and the possibility of grants for this project. 

Norman will follow up on the compilation of surveys which was begun by former commission member 

Lynne Devnew. 

Letter read from Peter Stott, Preservation Planner for the Massachusetts Historical Commission, 

thanking us for our submission of the most recent phase of the Duxbury Survey of Historic Properties. 

(See attached.) 

Interviewed and unanimously approved recommending the following appointments to the DHC by the 

board of selectmen during their meeting on August 9: Lois Mc Keown, 36 Pine Hill Avenue; Leslie 

Lawrence, 10 Summer street. 

Unanimously accepted the July 22 minutes as read.  (Jim Nihan abstained because he was absent for the 

previous meeting).  Board meetings will be scheduled for the third Thursday of each month.  The next 

meeting is scheduled for August 19 at 7 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Laura Doherty, clerk   

 


